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Hello everyone, my name is Diego Serralta. I am a high school student at Parkrose 

High School and part of the Parkrose community.  

 

Air quality is a big issue for our workers. I think every person deserves to work in 

good air conditions. The issue with the quality in Parkrose affects people like me and 

our athletes who do track, soccer, football, cross country etc. Especially with our 

construction and landscape workers who remodel our area for the better. Health 

plays a big role in our life and is most important.  

 

I want to ask you to support this issue of air pollution for our environment and 

community with health problems like asthma to avoid any further issues. Thank you 

everyone for giving time to listen. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diego Serralta-Poox 

 


